
 

 

"Shining our Light to the World" 
 

             

Fiji Albinism Project and the United 

Nations   Office of the High 

Commissioner for Human Rights 

cordially invites  you to join us in 

celebrating the     

International Albinism Awareness Day 

which will be held at the Ratu Sukuna 

Park 

on 13th June 2018 

from 

1:00 pm - 5:00 pm 

 

            RSVP: Email: fijialbinismpro@gmail.com   

           or  Phone No. 3320066 by 12 June 2018, 
 
Proudly supported by:  

 
 

 

 

    

               

                                                                                                                                                                 


